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Dear Parents 
 
As in previous years, our local MP, Victoria Prentis is running her Christmas Card 
competition. Entry is open to all primary school children and the winner will have their design 
printed on the front of her Christmas card and be invited to Westminster to have tea.  
 
Please can children make their designs on A4 white paper/card and as a flat design. Please 
remember to label the design with your child’s full name and class on the back. Colourful, 
creative designs are encouraged, but don’t forget the theme of the Christmas card! Every 
year a theme is set and this year’s theme is Angels. 
 
It would be great to see as many of our children as possible enter this competition, 
especially as we have had winners in previous years! However, in order for the designs to 
arrive at the constituency office for judging on time, the designs would need to be back in 
school by Wednesday 19th October. Children should hand them into their class teacher on 
or before this date. 
 
I look forward to seeing this year’s imaginative entries.  
 
Good luck everybody. 
 
Miss Emma Hugo 
Art Co-ordinator  
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